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This month, students who excelled in our local Council 2084's Spelling Bee and Free Throw
Championship will be competing at the next level of competition.  Good luck to all of our local
participants.  These events are just two examples of the types of wholesome programs the
Knights of Columbus provide for youths and family. All of our events focus on faith, family,
community and life as we strive to be the best husbands, fathers and leaders we can be, serving
our parishes and communities. Perhaps a focus on service and helping others is just what is
missing in your life. For more information on joining the Knights of Columbus, go online to
stcharleskofc.org, email Grand Knight Mike Karpus at gk2084@mikofc.org or call him at
616-225-9419. Together, we can do great things for the glory of God.
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